
As we are all aware, this is a trying time for the nation, the state and the town of Dumont. Please be 

assured that the district is doing everything possible to protect our students, staff and community. Make 

no mistake that the Dumont Board of Education, administration and staff all have the best interest of the 

children in mind. I know that there may be an inclination to speculate and spread unsupported rumors. 

Although I can’t dispel all the rumors being generated, I want to remind you that rumors are usually 

inaccurate.  We are in constant contact with the County offices and the Borough and will continue to work 

together to ensure that our town remains safe. With that said, as a follow-up to the last email, I received 

several inquiries as to whether or not our employee has been self-quarantined. The answer to that 

question is “yes.”  It should be noted that neither the employee nor the employee’s son show any signs of 

illness at this time. We encourage you to visit the Quick Links section of our website for future updates. 

 


